g Eotill County Schools
Eveny Cliild Succeeds

April 5, 2021

Health Help, Inc.

d/b/a White House Clinics

Attn: Stephanie Courtright Moore, CEO
401 Highland Park Drive

Richmond, KY 40475

Dear Ms. Moore:

I'appreciate the opportunity to support your application to expand White House Clinics’ oral health
services. Our school system supports your proposal to increase access to health center services through
the addition of mobile oral health programing at school-based service sites. These program enhancements
will expand the number of patients who may access critical oral health services and will result in
improved health outcomes for our students and families. The opportunity to enrich the existing high
quality, integrated oral health services offered by White House Clinics is an exciting project for our entire
Estill County community.

As the Superintendent at Estill County School District, I am excited by the prospect of offering White
House Clinics’ exceptional oral health care to students, faculty, staff, and families through a mobile
school-based service site within our facilities. Your organization’s history providing affordable,
accessible, comprehensive primary care services in the community make a collaboration with White
House Clinics an endeavor we are very eager to begin. As such, Estill County Schools believes White
House Clinics is an organization capable of taking on this project because they are innovative community
partners who advocate for their patients, their communities, and the betterment of oral health in the
central Kentucky area. Expanding the capacity of oral health services through a mobile dental facility
will allow White House Clinics to provide unmatched comprehensive primary care to an increased
number of students, faculty, staff, and families. When students experience improved health outcomes, we
know they are able to focus on academics and achieve greater success.

I would like to express my strong support on behalf of Estill County School System for increased access
to oral health services via mobile dentistry provided locally by White House Clinics’ that would allow our
district to host a school-based service site. School-based service sites are integral to the health and well-
being of students and their families across our community, and White House Clinics provides vital oral
health services that support their success. If you have any questions, please contact me at

606-723-2181.

Sincerely,

Jeft Saylor
Superintendent
Estill County Board of Education
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